
Dunstable Community Preservation Committee 

(CPC) Meeting – 20 January 2009 
 

 

CPC Members Present 
Sue Psaledakis – Chair Yes 

Susan Tully - Historical  Yes 

Wes Goss – BoS - Treasurer No 

Lisa Gervais - Parks Yes 

Leah Basbanes - Conservation Yes 

Joan Simmons Yes 

George Basbanes – Planning Board – Vice Chair Yes 

Dave Nicholson - Affordable Housing No 

Joe Dean – Fin Com - Clerk Yes 

 

Meeting was brought to order at 6:32PM 

 

The Minutes for June and November were approved unanimously. 

 

Our next meeting will be the first Tuesday in March 3 at 6:30 and is to be a Public 

Meeting. 

 

Sue noted that the Historical Dept is expected to have a petition together for the 

completion of the center and east districts historical at our next meeting. 

 

The group went over the input that Sue put together for the Town Report. 

 

Georges brought up the idea of using some money for the affordable housing i.e. buy 

small house and turn it around for satisfying the 10%. 

 

It was noted that there was CPC discussion at the state-house for legislation to insure the 

lasting success of the CPA, and to broaden the use of the CPA funds and promote 

sustainment of viable communities. 

 

It was moved, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn at 7:02PM 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Joe Dean 


